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COVID-19 
RESOURCES UPDATE

• Los Angeles County Department of Public Health Released Guidelines 
for Reopening – July 14
• HLPUSD Approves Distance Learning for the fall semester – July 15
• California Public Health Department Released Guidelines for 
Reopening – July 17
• Schools cannot reopen while the county is on the watchlist for COVID-
19 cases (LA County is on watchlist).
• Waivers could be obtained, if off of the watchlist for 14 days. Waiver 
must include letters of support from superintendent and board 
president, unions, and parent groups.
• Early Childhood Education and Childcare programs for essential 
workers are permitted to operate. 22



Instructional Minutes under Senate Bill 98

• Daily live interaction with certificated employees and peers:
• Purpose for Instruction, progress monitoring, and maintaining 

school connectedness.
• Interaction may take the form of internet or telephonic 

communication, or by other means permissible under public health 
orders.

• If daily live interaction is not feasible as part of regular instruction, 
the governing board or body of the local educational agency shall 
develop, with parent and stakeholder input, an alternative plan for 
frequent live interaction that provides a comparable level of service 
and school connectedness.

• Each local educational agency shall ensure that a weekly engagement 
record is completed for each pupil documenting synchronous or 
asynchronous instruction for each whole or partial day of distance 
learning, verifying daily participation, and tracking assignments.
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Launching the 
school year on 
august 5, 2020 
with distance 
learning
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Coming up next

Distance Learning Update

Dr. Judy Fancher 
Assistant Superintendent, Curriculum, Instruction 
& Assessment
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